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For Immediate Release     December 15, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Car Burglar 

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is attempting to locate and identify the below-pictured 

male in connection with vehicle burglaries that occurred over the past weekend.  On December 9, 

2023, at about 2:30 a.m., the suspect burglarized two vehicles on Orion Lane in Conroe, Texas.  A 

firearm was stolen from one of the vehicles. 

 

If anyone recognizes this suspect or has any information that could lead to his whereabouts, please 

contact the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime 

Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case # 23A362673. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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